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DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening:  6:00 p.m.
Sunday Morning:  8:00 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday evening after Mass
upon request or by appointment.

______________________________________________________________

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Tuesday, August 11, 2020
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+DeSales Duenne

Wednesday, August 12, 2020
Please join us in praying the

Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m.

Thursday, August 13, 2020
Mass:  8:15 a.m.

+Charles Alfred Telker

Saturday, August 15, 2020
Mass:  6:00 p.m.

John & Cindy Bledsoe & Family

50th Wedding Anniversary

Sunday, August 16, 2020
Mass:  8:00 a.m.

+Frank Ellis

______________________________________________________________

Your Gift of Praise of God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully                           
consider the many ways the Lord has blessed you this 
week!

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE MONTHLY

OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for August…….......................$15,837.92
Amount received for August……..............................$3,333.00
Sunday Envelopes…………......................………………$3,333.00
Number of Families…………………….....................…………..108
Envelopes received for the week…………......................……29

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord bless and
reward you for the good you do!

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR 

 AUGUST 15 AND AUGUST 16  

SATURDAY 6:00 PM

LECTOR……………...............………….John David Moreton

SUNDAY 8:00 AM

LECTOR…………………......…….......…………Sophie Dugan
_____________________________________________________________

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

Elijah recognized the voice of God not in the strong 
and heavy wind, not in the earthquake, and not in the 
fire, but in a tiny whispering sound.  May we find 
enough quiet in our clamorous world to hear His voice 
and discern what He is calling us to do and be.
_____________________________________________________________

NEWS FOR AUGUST 9

SOLEMNITY OF THE ASSUMPTION

Please note that the Solemnity of the Assumption is 
celebrated on Saturday, August 15.  Since it falls on 
Saturday this year, it is NOT a Holy Day of Obligation.
 The faithful are encouraged to attend Mass to 
celebrate this Mystery of our Faith.  Please note that 
Mass will be celebrated on August 15 at 9:00 am

for those who would like to attend. 

SUNDAY BREAKFAST

The Knights of Columbus in Scott City will host their 
3rd Sunday Breakfast on Sunday, August 16, from 7:30 
a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  The meal will include pancakes, 
biscuits and gravy, scrambled eggs and homemade 
pork sausage.  All for your good will donation!

LAS BRISAS

Our monthly fundraiser for St. Henry School sponsored
by Las Brisas will be held on Wednesday, August 19.
 Mark your calendars and plan to attend this 
opportunity to support our parish school and enjoy a 
great meal!

NEW SCHOOL YEAR

At this point, we plan to begin the new school year on 
Thursday, August 20.  We are taking all of the 
necessary precautions to insure the safety and well-
being of our students and staff.  If you know of anyone 
who would like to enroll their child as a student at St. 
Henry, please contact the School Office (683-6218).
 May God bless us and protect us throughout this new 
school year.  Thanks to all of you for your continued 
support of 
St. Henry School! 

DIOCESAN DEVELOPMENT FUND

Thanks to all of you who have returned your DDF 
Pledge Cards.  Our parish goal this year is $17,500.  At 
this point, $17,770.00 has been pledged.  Please 
consider making some type of pledge to help support 
this important work of the Church in southern 
Missouri.  If you need a pledge card, additional copies 
are available in the Parish Office.



FAMILY PRAYER

Does your family pray together in your home, especially
at night before bedtime?  It seems families need to be 
praying together now more than ever!  Consider this:
 As a family, pray the "Our Father" TOGETHER before 
going to bed.  Then the parents can go to each child 
individually and pray the "Hail Mary" with him/her.
 This doesn't take a lot of time to do!  As parents, it is a 
blessing to pray with your children together as a family
and individually.  The example you give as parents will 
last a lifetime! 

FRONT DOOR

Just a request - if you are the last one out of the church 
after Mass and the front door is still open, please take 
the time to close it.  It would be appreciated!!

RECESSIONAL HYMN

Our recessional hymn for the weekend Masses will be 
printed on a sheet of paper and available on a table at 
the entrances of the church.  If you would like to join in 
singing the recessional hymn, please pick up a copy on 
your way into church.  When you leave the church, 
please THROW THE SHEET IN THE TRASHCAN since 
they should not be reused.  Thanks!

REMINDER REGARDING HOLY COMMUNION

Just a reminder that if you choose to receive Holy 
Communion in the hand as well as wear a mask when 
coming forward for Holy Communion, you are asked to 
remove/pull down your mask immediately BEFORE 
having the Sacred Host placed in your hand.  In doing 
so in this manner, you can still reverently, carefully, and
respectfully place the Holy Eucharist on your tongue in 
the proper way without having to worry about the 
mask.  After you place the Sacred Host on your tongue, 
you may return/pull up the mask to its proper position.
 Also, if you receive Holy Communion in the hand, 
please make sure that the hand you use to receive the 
Sacred Host is extended properly and in an open FLAT 
position so that the Host can be safely placed in the 
palm of your hand.  Please do not “cup” your hands 
together.  This makes it difficult to place the Host in 
your hand without making contact.  Your consideration
in this matter is appreciated!  Thanks! 

SEATING IN CHURCH

Please note that the tape blocking off some of the pews
in the church has been removed.  You are asked to use 
prudence and common sense in practicing social 
distancing when seated in the pews for Mass.  Thanks 
for your consideration in this matter for everyone's 
health and welfare!

SPIRITUAL "FOOD FOR THOUGHT"

Instead of judging people who have been broken by 
their past, why not stand by them and help repair their
future?

The devil wouldn't be attacking you so hard if there 
weren't something valuable inside of you!  Thieves 
don't break into empty houses!

Jesus humbled Himself and washed the feet of Judas 
even though He knew he would betray Him.  If that's 
not the best example of showing unconditional love to 
others, what is?

Strive for purity!  Our world doesn't need BIRTH 
control - it needs SELF control!
True love never sees any inconveniences!

THANK YOU

Heartfelt thanks from the family of Charles Alfred 
Telker to Father David for the beautiful service, to all 
who prepared and served the meal and everyone who 
helped in so many ways to make his passing a little 
easier.  God bless you all!


